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After the decision of the Supreme Court, Government should decide to extend the date of 
NEET PG 2022: ABVP 

 

In the context of the problems being faced by the students regarding the exam date of NEET PG 2022, 
after the decision given by the Hon'ble Supreme Court today, the government should take a positive 
decision in the interest of the students. The Supreme Court has decided not to interfere, leaving the 
decision to extend the exam date to the government.  

 

It is to be known that the counselling process which was supposed to be completed in March, ended 
on May 7th due to order by the Hon'ble Supreme Court and even the counselling in many states was 
cancelled because of which many seats remained vacant and due to the delay, the allotted seats of 
many students were also cancelled. The problem of the students was also put before the Union Health 
Minister through a memorandum by the delegation of ABVP and the demand of opening a link for 
registration of the students whose allotted seats were cancelled was also put forward.  

 

National General Secretary Of ABVP, Nidhi Tripathi said, "Due to the conflict between the 
counselling process of NEET PG 2021 and the date of examination of NEET PG 2022, there is not 
enough time to prepare. Hon'ble Supreme Court has left the decision to the government. Government 
should decide on the interest of students at the earliest and should extend the dates of NEET PG 2022. 
We also urge the students to keep preparing for the exam. We are is trying our best the extension of 
the exam date." 

 

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Sumit Pandey.) 
 

 


